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OCR AS and A Level English Language Susan Aykin
2015-08-20 This book prepares students and teachers for
the requirements of the 2015 OCR A Level English
Language specification. Structured and written to
develop the skills on which students will be assessed in
the exams and coursework, students of all abilities,
through the source texts, book features and approach,
will be able to make clear progress. The book offers
students the opportunity to build on skills acquired at
GCSE, extending them into their A Level course, ensuring
that they are fully prepared for the assessment
requirements of the qualifications and that students
become successful, independent all-round learners. This
brand new book includes the latest thinking and research
thus maintaining relevance and instilling confidence in
the resource. Whether students are taking AS or A Level
OCR English Language, this resource offers guidance and
activities to help all students achieve their potential.
Ocr a Level Economics Peter Smith 2015-01-30 This
textbook has been fully revised for use with the new
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2015 OCR Economics specification, enabling you to: Develop subject knowledge, with topic-by-topic insight
and advice from Peter Smith, a senior lecturer in
Economics and editor of Economic Review - Demonstrate
awareness of current issues in economics and build
analytical and evaluative skills with brand new case
studies - Build quantitative skills with worked examples
- Accurately explain key economic concepts and issues by
learning the key terms throughout the text and in the
end of section glossaries - Prepare for exams with
practice questions and activities throughout the book
OCR Design and Technology for AS/A Level John Grundy
2018-08-06 Exam board: OCR Level: A-level Subject:
Design and Technology First teaching: September 2015
First exams: Summer 2016 Inspire your students to tackle
the iterative design process with creativity and
confidence, using a textbook that delivers the
knowledge, understanding and skills they need for the
2017 OCR Design & Technology AS and A-level
specifications. Our trusted author team help you to
confidently navigate both the designing and technical
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principles at the heart of OCR's enquiry approach and to
apply them to each of the Product Design, Fashion and
Textiles and Design Engineering endorsed titles. Supports co-teaching of AS and A Level with clear
signposting to the additional knowledge, understanding
and skills needed at A Level - Inspires your students as
they undertake the iterative design process, with a look
at how to approach the Non-Exam Assessments, including
creative examples of students' work for both the Product
Development at AS and the Iterative Design Project at A
Level - Helps students to prepare for the written exams
with practice questions and guidance on the 'Principles'
papers at both AS and A Level, and the 'Problem Solving'
papers at A Level
England, 1485-1603 Nicholas Fellows 2015-06-26 Exam
Board: OCR Level: A-level Subject: History First
Teaching: September 2015 First Exam: June 2016 This is
an OCR endorsed resource Build strong subject knowledge
and skills in A Level History using the in-depth
analysis and structured support in this tailor-made
series for OCR's British period studies and enquiries. Develops the analytical skills required to succeed in
the period study by organising the narrative content
around the key issues for students to explore - Enhances
understanding of the chosen historical period, supplying
a wealth of extracts and sources that offer
opportunities to practise the evaluative skills needed
for the enquiry - Progressively improves study skills
through developmental activities and advice on answering
practice exam questions - Helps students to review,
revise and reflect on the course material through
chapter summaries and revision activities that
consolidate topic knowledge - Equips students with
transferable critical thinking skills, presenting
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contrasting academic opinions that encourage A Level
historians to make informed judgements on major debates
Each title in the OCR A Level History series contains
one or two British period studies and its associated
enquiry, providing complete support for every option in
Unit Group 1. England 1485-1603 This title explores the
reigns of the Tudor monarchs from Henry VII to Elizabeth
I through two British period studies and one enquiry. It
allows an in-depth understanding of the key historical
knowledge, terms and concepts relevant to the period
studied and encourages the critical use of evidence in
investigating and assessing historical questions in the
associated enquiry: 'Mid Tudor Crises 1547-1558'. This
title covers the following period studies and enquiry: England 1485-1547 - Mid Tudor Crises 1547-1558 Elizabethan England
OCR Psychology for A Level Cara Flanagan 2018-03-30
Endorsed by OCR and written by Cara Flanagan and a team
of highly experienced authors, teachers and examiners,
OCR Psychology for A Level: Book 2 offers high-quality
support you can trust. // Covers issues in mental health
and all four of the applied psychology options. // Each
topic is divided into four spreads: 'Background', 'Key
research', 'Linking it together' and 'Application'. //
Each spread contains self-assessment questions to allow
students to check their understanding as they progress
through the course and the content of each spread is
specifically tailored to exam requirements. // Designed
to motivate students of all abilities with a stunning
visual style that students will love. // Plenty of
practical ideas and activities are included for class
and homework exercises. // Exam preparation is supported
across the book with advice and practice for practical
application and core studies questions with example
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questions, student answers with teacher comments.
OCR as and a Level Computer Science P M Heathcote
2016-09-12 The aim of this book is to provide detailed
coverage of the topics in the new OCR AS and A Level
Computer Science specifications H046 / H446. The book is
divided into twelve sections and within each section,
each chapter covers material that can comfortably be
taught in one or two lessons. Material that is
applicable only to the second year of the full A Level
is clearly marked. Sometimes this may include an entire
chapter and at other times, just a small part of a
chapter. Each chapter contains exercises and questions,
some new and some from past examination questions.
Answers to all these are available to teachers only in a
free Teacher's Pack which can be ordered from our
website www.pgonline.co.uk. This book has been written
to cover the topics which will be examined in the
written papers at both AS and A Level. Sections 10, 11
and 12 relate principally to problem solving skills,
with programming techniques covered in sufficient depth
to allow students to answer questions in Component 02.
Pseudocode, rather than any specific programming
language, is used in the algorithms given in the text.
Sample Python programs which implement many of the
algorithms are included in a folder with the Teacher's
Pack.
OCR A Level Biology Student Book 1 Adrian Schmit
2015-06-26 Exam Board: OCR Level: A-level Subject:
Biology First Teaching: September 2015 First Exam: June
2016 This is an OCR endorsed resource Encourage students
to learn independently and build on their knowledge with
this textbook that leads students seamlessly from basic
biological concepts to more complicated theories. Develop experimental, analytical and evaluation skills
a-level-ocr
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with activities that introduce the practicals required
by OCR and other experimental investigations in Biology
- Provide assessment guidance with synoptic questions
and multiple choice questions throughout the book, and
revision tips and skills all in one chapter - Strengthen
understanding of key concepts with contemporary and
engaging examples, illustrated with accessible diagrams
and images - Give students the opportunity to apply
their knowledge and understanding of all aspects of
practical work with Test Yourself Questions and Exam
Practice Questions - Offer detailed guidance and
examples of method with a dedicated 'Maths in Biology'
chapter and mathematical support throughout - Develop
understanding with free online access to answers, an
extended glossary, learning outcomes and topic summaries
OCR A Level Biology Student Book 1 includes AS Level
OCR A level Chemistry Student Mike Smith 2015-06-26 This
is an OCR endorsed resource Stretch and challenge your
students' knowledge and understanding of Chemistry,
build their mathematical and practical skills, and
provide plenty of assessment guidance with this OCR Year
1 Student Book. - Build understanding with a summary of
prior knowledge and diagnostic questions at the start of
each chapter to help bring students up to speed Support practical assessment with Practical Skill
summaries that help develop your students' knowledge and
skills - Test understanding and provide plenty of
practice to assess progression, with Test Yourself
Questions and multiple choice questions - Provide
mathematical support with examples of method integrated
throughout and a dedicated 'Maths in Chemistry' chapter
- Develop understanding with free online access to Test
yourself Answers, an Extended Glossary, Learning
Outcomes and Topic Summaries OCR A Level Chemistry
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Student Book 1 includes AS Level
A/AS Level Computer Science for OCR Student Book
Alistair Surrall 2017-10-05 Written for the OCR A/AS
Level Computer Science specifications for first teaching
from 2015, this print student book helps students build
their knowledge and master underlying computing
principles and concepts. The student book develops
computational thinking, programming and problem-solving
skills. Suitable for all abilities, it puts computing
into context and gives students a real-life view on
professional applications of computing skills. Answers
to end-of-chapter questions are located in the free
online teacher's resource. A Cambridge Elevate enhanced
edition is also available.
OCR A Level Biology Student Adrian Schmit 2016-10-31
Encourage students to learn independently and build on
their knowledge with this textbook that leads students
seamlessly from basic biological concepts to more
complicated theories. - Develop experimental, analytical
and evaluation skills with activities that introduce the
practicals required by OCR and other experimental
investigations in Biology - Provide assessment guidance
with synoptic questions and multiple choice questions
throughout the book, and revision tips and skills all in
one chapter - Strengthen understanding of key concepts
with contemporary and engaging examples, illustrated
with accessible diagrams and images - Give students the
opportunity to apply their knowledge and understanding
of all aspects of practical work with Test Yourself
Questions and Exam Practice Questions - Offer detailed
guidance and examples of method with a dedicated 'Maths
in Biology' chapter and mathematical support throughout
- Develop understanding with free online access to Test
yourself Answers, an Extended Glossary, Learning
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Outcomes and Topic Summaries
A Level Chemistry for OCR A: Year 1 and AS Rob Ritchie
2016-05-05 Please note this title is suitable for any
student studying: Exam Board: OCR Level: A Level Year 1
and AS Subject: Chemistry First teaching: September 2015
First exams: June 2016 Written by curriculum and
specification experts, this Student Book supports and
extends students throughout their course whilst
delivering the breadth, depth, and skills needed to
succeed at A Level and beyond.
A Level Physics for OCR A: Year 1 and AS Gurinder Chadha
2016-05-05 Please note this title is suitable for any
student studying: Exam Board: OCR Level: A Level Year 1
and AS Subject: Physics First teaching: September 2015
First exams: June 2016 Written by curriculum and
specification experts, this Student Book supports and
extends students throughout their course whilst
delivering the breadth, depth, and skills needed to
succeed at A Level and beyond.
A Level Mathematics for OCR A Student Book 1 (AS/Year 1)
Vesna Kadelburg 2017-07-31 New 2017 Cambridge A Level
Maths and Further Maths resources to help students with
learning and revision. Written for the OCR AS/A Level
Mathematics specifications for first teaching from 2017,
this print Student Book covers the content for AS and
the first year of A Level. It balances accessible
exposition with a wealth of worked examples, exercises
and opportunities to test and consolidate learning,
providing a clear and structured pathway for progressing
through the course. It is underpinned by a strong
pedagogical approach, with an emphasis on skills
development and the synoptic nature of the course.
Includes answers to aid independent study.
OCR ECONOMICS REVISION GUIDE KEVIN. ASTERISK BOOKS.
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LONGE 2016
OCR A Level Chemistry A Rob Ritchie 2016-05-05 Please
note this title is suitable for any student studying:
Exam Board: OCR Level: A Level Subject: Chemistry A
First teaching: September 2015 First exams: June 2017
Written by curriculum and specification experts, this
Student Book supports and extends students through the
new linear course while delivering the breadth, depth,
and skills needed to succed in the new A Level and
beyond.
OCR a Level Chemistry a Revision Guide Emma Poole
2016-05-18 The OCR A Level Chemistry A Revision Guide
provides comprehensive, specification-matched content,
packed with engaging revision and practice material to
keep you focused. It also contains a wealth of examstyle questions to test your knowledge and skills to
help you fully prepare for the exams.
OCR a Level Biology a Revision Guide Michael Fisher
2016-05-18 The OCR A Level Biology A Revision Guide
provides comprehensive, specification-matched content,
packed with engaging revision and practice material to
keep you focused. It also contains a wealth of examstyle questions to test your knowledge and skills to
help you fully prepare for the exams.
A2 Level Biology for OCR: Student Book CGP Books
2012-06-01
A Level Further Mathematics for AQA Mechanics Student
Book (AS/A Level) Jess Barker 2017-11-30 New 2017
Cambridge A Level Maths and Further Maths resources to
help students with learning and revision. Written for
the AQA AS/A Level Further Mathematics specification for
first teaching from 2017, this print Student Book covers
the Mechanics content for AS and A Level. It balances
accessible exposition with a wealth of worked examples,
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exercises and opportunities to test and consolidate
learning, providing a clear and structured pathway for
progressing through the course. It is underpinned by a
strong pedagogical approach, with an emphasis on skills
development and the synoptic nature of the course.
Includes answers to aid independent study. This book has
entered an AQA approval process.
Oxford A Level Religious Studies for OCR: Christianity,
Philosophy and Ethics AS and Year 1 Libby Ahluwalia
2016-11-17 Oxford A Level Religious Studies for OCR is a
brand new course developed by renowned authors Libby
Ahluwalia and Robert Bowie for the 2016 OCR
specification. This textbook has been endorsed by OCR
and supports a deep engagement with philosophy, ethics
and the study of Christianity using language and an
approach accessible to all students. Key terms are
clearly defined, and case studies and scenarios are used
to give students a practical understanding of key
theories and how they might be applied to the big
ethical and philosophical questions of the day. The book
includes a section on 'Developments in Christian
Thought' to support the new requirement for a systematic
study of a religious tradition. There is also dedicated
support for developing students' essay-writing skills,
as well as revision summaries and practice questions to
ensure students feel prepared for their exam.
OCR A Level Economics Book 1 Peter Smith 2015-02-27 Exam
Board: OCR Level: A-level Subject: Economics First
Teaching: September 2015 First Exam: June 2016 This
textbook has been produced in collaboration with OCR for
use with the new 2015 OCR Economics specification,
giving you up-to-date material that supports your
teaching. This book will enable students to - Develop
subject knowledge, with topic-by-topic insight and
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advice from Peter Smith, a professorial fellow in:
Economics and editor of Economic Review - Demonstrate
awareness of current issues in economics and build
analytical and evaluative skills with new case studies Build their quantitative skills with worked examples Accurately explain key economic concepts and issues by
learning the key terms throughout the text and in the
end of section glossaries - Prepare for exams with
practice questions and activities throughout the book
Contents Introduction Section 1 - Microeconomics - Part
1 Scarcity and choice --Chapter 1: Introducing economics
- Part 2 How competitive markets work --Chapter 2: The
coordination problem --Chapter 3: The nature of demand -Chapter 4: The nature of supply --Chapter 5: Market
equilibrium and the price system --Chapter 6: Prices and
resource allocation -Part 3 Market failure and
government intervention --Chapter 7: Market failure and
externalities --Chapter 8: Other forms of market failure
--Chapter 9: Government intervention and government
failure Microeconomics key terms Microeconomics practice
questions Section 2 - Macroeconomics - Part 4 Economic
policy objectives and indicators of macroeconomic
performance --Chapter 10: Macroeconomic performance:
inflation --Chapter 11: Macroeconomic performance:
employment and unemployment --Chapter 12: Measuring
economic performance: economic growth - Part 5 Aggregate
demand and aggregate supply --Chapter 13: Aggregate
demand --Chapter 14: Aggregate supply and macroeconomic
equilibrium - Part 6 The application of policy
instruments --Chapter 15: Macroeconomic policy
instruments - Part 7 The global context --Chapter 16:
International trade --Chapter 17: The balance of
payments and the exchange rate Macroeconomics key terms
Macroeconomics practice questions Index
a-level-ocr
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A Level Chemistry for OCR A: Year 2 Dave Gent 2016-05-05
Please note this title is suitable for any student
studying: Exam Board: OCR Level: A Level Year 2 Subject:
Chemistry First teaching: September 2015 First exams:
June 2017 Written by curriculum and specification
experts in partnership with OCR, this Student Book
supports and extends students through the new course
while delivering the breadth, depth, and skills needed
to succeed in the new A Level and beyond. It develops
true subject knowledge while also developing essential
exam skills. Covers the second year worth of content
required for the new OCR Chemistry A A Level
specification.
OCR Religious Studies A Level Year 1 and AS Hugh
Campbell 2016-12-12 Exam Board: OCR Level: A-Level
Subject: Religious Studies First Teaching: September
2016 First Exam: Spring 2017 An OCR endorsed textbook
Help students to build their subject knowledge and
understanding with guidance and assessment preparation
from a team of subject specialists; brought to you by
the leading Religious Studies publisher and OCR's
Publishing Partner. - Develops students' understanding
of 'Philosophy of religion' and 'Religion and ethics'
through accessible explanations of key theories and
terms - Enables you to teach 'Developments in Christian
thought' confidently with comprehensive coverage of the
key theological arguments - Supports assessment
preparation with sample questions and revision advice
written by subject specialists - Encourages students to
reflect on their learning and develop their own ideas Helps to extend learning and enhance responses with
suggested ideas and additional reading Content covered:
- Philosophy of religion - Religion and ethics Developments in Christian thought
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My Revision Notes: OCR AS/A-level Geography Helen Harris
2018-03-26 Exam board: OCR Level: A-level Subject:
Geography First teaching: September 2016 First exams:
Summer 2017 Target success in OCR AS/A-level Geography
with this proven formula for effective, structured
revision; key content coverage is combined with examstyle tasks and practical tips to create a revision
guide that students can rely on to review, strengthen
and test their knowledge. With My Revision Notes every
student can: - Plan and manage a successful revision
programme using the topic-by-topic planner - Consolidate
subject knowledge by working through clear and focused
content coverage - Test understanding and identify areas
for improvement with regular 'Now Test Yourself' tasks
and answers - Enhance exam responses using relevant case
studies for each topic - Improve exam technique through
practice questions, expert tips and examples of typical
mistakes to avoid
OCR Business for A Level Andy Mottershead 2015-06-26 Guides students through the new course and assessment
structure with advice at the start of the book to help
them understand what's required - Enables students to
put their knowledge in context and helps them start
analysing business data with case studies of real
businesses included throughout - Prepares students for
assessment with the 'Your turn' feature that contains
practice questions including multiple choice, case study
and data response, and those that test their
quantitative skills
A Level Physics for OCR A Student Book Graham Bone
2016-05-05 Please note this title is suitable for any
student studying: Exam Board: OCR Level: A Level
Subject: Physics First teaching: September 2015 First
exams: June 2017 Written by curriculum and specification
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experts, this Student Book supports and extends students
through the new linear course whilst delivering the
breadth, depth, and skills needed to succeed in the new
A Levels and beyond.
A-Level Chemistry for OCR A CGP. BOOKS 2020-10
A Level Biology a for OCR: A Level: A Level Biology a
for OCR Student Book Ann Fullick 2015-03-31 Written by
curriculum and specification experts, this Student Book
supports and extends students through the new linear
course while delivering the breadth, depth, and skills
needed to succeed in the new A Levels and beyond. It
develops real subject knowledge as well as essential
exam skills.
OCR A Level Computer Science George Rouse 2015-05-29
Exam Board: OCR Level: A-level Subject: Computer Science
First Teaching: September 2015 First Exam: June 2016
Develop confident students with our expert authors:
their insight and guidance will ensure a thorough
understanding of OCR A Level computer science, with
challenging tasks and activities to test essential
analytical and problem-solving skills. - Endorsed by OCR
for use with the OCR AS and A Level Computer Science
specification and written by a trusted and experienced
author team, OCR Computer Science for A Level: - Builds
students' understanding of the core topics and computing
skills required by the course units - Computing Systems,
Algorithms and Problem Solving, and Programming Project
- with detailed topic coverage, case studies and regular
questions to measure understanding - Develops a problemsolving approach based on computational thinking
required at both AS and A Level - thought-provoking
practice questions at the end of each chapter gives
opportunities to probe more deeply into key topics Incorporates full coverage of the skills and knowledge
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demanded by the examined units, with exercises to help
students understand the assessment objectives and advice
and examples to support them through the practical
element of the course.
OCR Geology for A Level and AS Stephen Davies 2017-06-09
Officially endorsed by OCR, this inspiring student book
has been carefully designed to match the new OCR A Level
Geology specification and has been written by
experienced Geology authors and teachers. // Its
engaging visual style and clear explanations support and
motivate you throughout the course and help you
thoroughly prepare for your assessments // Highly
illustrated with large, clear diagrams and a wide range
of geological photographs to illustrate the key
information and content. // Case studies and key term
definitions help you connect theory and reality,
allowing you to apply your understanding of earth
science to the examination. // Contains support for the
mathematics component of the course throughout to help
you develop your maths skills. // Includes practice
questions with answers to test your knowledge and help
introduce you to the new assessment criteria. //
A Level Physics a for OCR Year 2 Student Book Graham
Bone 2015-04-01 Written by curriculum and specification
experts, this student book supports and extends students
through the new course whilst delivering the breadth,
depth, and skills needed to succeed in the new AS and
beyond.
OCR a Level Physics a Year 2 Revision Guide Gurinder
Chadha 2016-05-18 The OCR A Level Physics A Revision
Guide provides comprehensive, specification-matched
content, packed with engaging revision and practice
material to keep you focused. It also contains a wealth
of exam-style questions to test your knowledge and
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skills to help you fully prepare for the exams.
A Level Chemistry a for OCR Student Book Rob Ritchie
2015-03-31 Written by curriculum and specification
experts, this Student Book supports and extends students
through the new linear course while delivering the
breadth, depth, and skills needed to succeed in the new
A Levels and beyond. It develops true subject knowledge
while also developing essential exam skills.
A Level Further Mathematics for OCR A Pure Core Student
Book 2 (Year 2) Vesna Kadelburg 2018-12-13 New 2017
Cambridge A Level Maths and Further Maths resources to
help students with learning and revision. Written for
the OCR A Level Further Mathematics specification for
first teaching from 2017, this print Student Book covers
the Pure Core content for the second year of A Level. It
balances accessible exposition with a wealth of worked
examples, exercises and opportunities to test and
consolidate learning, providing a clear and structured
pathway for progressing through the course. It is
underpinned by a strong pedagogical approach, with an
emphasis on skills development and the synoptic nature
of the course. Includes answers to aid independent
study.
Chemistry A for OCR Rob Ritchie 2014-12-01 Written by
curriculum and specification experts, this Student Book
supports and extends students through the new course
while delivering the breadth, depth, and skills needed
to succeed in the new AS and beyond. It develops true
subject knowledge while also developing essential exam
skills.
AS Critical Thinking for OCR Jo Lally 2008-09-23 The
File also includes: differentiated activities for
students suggested answers for the Student Book and
Planning and Delivery Resource File activities teaching
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strategies a breakdown of common problems students face
when getting to the grips with the course.
A Level Biology for OCR Year 2 Student Book Jo Locke
2015-04-01 Written by curriculum and specification
experts, this Student Book supports and extends students
through the new linear course while delivering the
breadth, depth, and skills needed to succeed in the new
A Levels and beyond. It develops real subject knowledge
as well as essential exam skills.
OCR a Level Chemistry a Year 1 Revision Guide Emma Poole
2016-05-18 The OCR A Level Chemistry A Revision Guide
provides comprehensive, specification-matched content,
packed with engaging revision and practice material to
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keep you focused. It also contains a wealth of examstyle questions to test your knowledge and skills to
help you fully prepare for the exams.
OCR Biology 1 A-Level/AS Student Workbook Tracey
Greenwood 2015-05-28
A Level Chemistry a for OCR Year 2 Student Book Dave
Gent 2015-04-01 Written by curriculum and specification
experts, this Student Book supports and extends students
through the new course while delivering the breadth,
depth, and skills needed to succeed in the new A Level
and beyond. It develops true subject knowledge while
also developing essential exam skills.

Downloaded from samkokarena.5game.in.th on August 7,
2022 by guest

